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      July 1, 2016 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 

Secretary to the Commission 

New York State Public Service Commission 

Three Empire State Plaza, 19th Floor  

Albany, New York 12223-1350 

 

 

RE: Case 14-M-0101 – Proceeding on Motion of the Commission in 

Regard to Reforming the Energy Vision (REV) 

 

ERRATA FILING - PROPOSED REV DEMONSTRATION PROJECTS 

DEMAND REDUCTION DEMONSTRATION PROJECT PROPOSAL 

 

 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 

I am writing in connection with the Proposed REV Demonstration Projects filed 

by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation d/b/a National Grid (“National Grid” or the 

“Company”) on July 1, 2015 in the subject proceeding pursuant to the Memorandum and 

Resolution on Demonstration Projects issued by the Commission on December 12, 2014 

and the Order Adopting Regulatory Policy Framework and Implementation Plan issued 

by the Commission on February 26, 2015.   

 

Following a series of discussions with Department of Public Service Staff 

regarding the proposed work scope of National Grid’s Customer Convenience 

Demonstration Project, the Company has made substantial revisions to the proposed 

project.  National Grid is hereby filing a revised REV Demonstration Project renamed 

“Demand Reduction Demonstration Project.”  Accordingly, please remove and discard in 

its entirety the section entitled:  Customer Convenience Demonstration Project contained 

within the aforementioned July 1, 2015 filing (i.e., pages 62 through 86) and replace it 

with the enclosed Proposed REV Demonstration Projects Revised Scope – Demand 

Reduction Demonstration Project, marked “(Revised): July 1, 2016.” 

 

 
Jeremy J. Euto, Esq. 
Senior Counsel II 
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Appendix A of the Demand Reduction Demonstration Project Proposal contains 

confidential detailed budget information.  The Company is submitting a redacted version of 

Appendix A with this filing, and intends to file an unredacted version along with a request for 

confidential treatment with the Commission’s Records Access Officer contemporaneous with 

this filing. 

 

Please direct any questions regarding this filing to: 

Fouad E. Dagher 

Director, NES Customer Solutions 

National Grid 

40 Sylvan Road 

Waltham, MA 02451-1120I  

Email:  fouad.dagher@nationalgrid.com  

Office: 781-907-1626 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Respectfully submitted, 

       /s/ Jeremy J. Euto 

       Jeremy J. Euto 

       Senior Counsel II 

 

Enc. 

cc: Tammy Mitchell, DPS Staff, w/enclosure (via electronic mail) 

 Marco Padula, DPS Staff, w/enclosure (via electronic mail 

 Denise Gerbsch, DPS Staff, w/enclosure (via electronic mail) 

 Cathy Nesser, w/enclosure (via electronic mail)  

Cathy Hughto-Delzer, w/enclosure (via electronic mail) 

 Carlos Nouel, w/enclosure (via electronic mail 

 Philip Austen, w/enclosure (via electronic mail) 

 Fouad Dagher, w/enclosure (via electronic mail) 

 Melissa Piper, w/enclosure (via electronic mail) 

            Mark Siegal, w/enclosure (via electronic mail) 

 Janet Audunson, Esq., w/enclosure (via electronic mail) 


